
The St Sampson’s Douzaine invites you to a 

Public Meeting
with representatives from Education, 

Sport & Culture
To discuss the application to planning for the 
expansion of St Sampson’s High School and 

the plans for the school itself. 

The meeting will be held at 
St Sampson’s High School, 

Wednesday 15 January 2020, 1930hrs.

The Dean of Guernsey, the Very Reverend Tim Barker 
has kindly agreed to chair the meeting.

Let us know what you think?
https://www.gov.gg/lisiaschoolplans

https://www.gov.gg/lisiaschoolplans

